

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear colleagues:

As <u>announced</u> in January, our teams will focus on opportunities to continuously improve UCPath and its supporting processes to maximize efficiencies.

Please consider taking a <u>short survey</u> to let us know about your experience, provide input on prioritizing potential UCPath changes, and submit ideas for improvement.

Take the Survey

The survey will close on Friday, March 26.

As a reminder, support for UCPath is available through the UCI's Employee Experience Center (EEC) by calling 949-824-0500, visiting <u>eec.hr.uci.edu</u>, or emailing <u>eec@uci.edu</u>.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025